
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101247 

         INSTALL SNOW-ROUTE TOW AWAY ZONE ON 

         EAST OGDEN AVENUE FROM NORTH FARWELL 

         AVENUE TO NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE  

             

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services 

Operations Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was 

installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem. The 

necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the February 17, 2011 

Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   15
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101247 

         INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH 

         SIDE OF WEST LLOYD STREET FROM NORTH 

         SHERMAN BOULEVARD TO NORTH 44
TH

 STREET 

      

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Public Library, legislation will 

be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 3
rd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101247  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH TERRACE 

              AVENUE FROM NORTH WAHL AVENUE TO A POINT 120 FEET 

              SOUTH AND ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH TERRACE AVENUE 

              FROM EAST WATER TOWER ROAD TO A POINT 60 FEET NORTH  

   

    

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Milwaukee Police Department to install 

the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found west bound motorists 

on North Wahl Avenue and East Water Tower Road have a difficult time seeing traffic 

traveling on North Terrace Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, we recommend installing these restrictions to increase cross traffic 

visibility at the intersections. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 9, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101247  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

              WEST LISBON AVENUE FROM NORTH 54
TH

 STREET 

              TO NORTH 55
TH

 STREET   

 

              REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

              WEST LISBON AVENUE FROM NORTH 54
TH

 STREET 

              TO NORTH 55
TH

 STREET  

             

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

 


